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Zopelis, Meg

From: Wallinger, Sue
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 12:58 PM
To: Zopelis, Meg
Subject: RE: 90 day lifetime limit for shelters

No further information sorry 
 

From: Zopelis, Meg  

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 11:02 AM 
To: Wallinger, Sue 

Cc: 'Sarah_Gillmore@usc.salvationarmy.org' 
Subject: RE: 90 day lifetime limit for shelters 
 
Sue, 
 
Do you have an update on the information requested?  I am working on the Agenda for the next Housing Committee 
meeting, which is on February 2nd. 
 
Thank you, 

Meg ZopelisMeg ZopelisMeg ZopelisMeg Zopelis    
Program Assistant III 
City of Madison 
Building Inspection Division 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Room LL100 
Madison, WI 53703 
(608) 266-4555 
(608) 266-6377 (fax) 
mzopelis@cityofmadison.com 

  
 

From: Wallinger, Sue  

Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 8:06 AM 
To: Zopelis, Meg 

Cc: 'Sarah_Gillmore@usc.salvationarmy.org' 
Subject: RE: 90 day lifetime limit for shelters 
 
Meg, 
This is a more complicated question than them realize. 
Single men, single women and families with children all have different time limits based on the shelter that serves them. 
Families with children have a lifetime 90 day limit for those persons that receive Dane County funding. These families who 
are affected by the time limit can go to The Road Home shelter which does not received Dane County funding for shelter 
operations. There is also a warming shelter for families (minimal night-time-only accommodations) that accepts persons 
who have exceeded the limit. I will ask The Salvation Army if they have any data on this.  
The men’s drop-in shelter has a 45 day limit per year with the year starting November 1

st
. However, in very cold weather (I 

believe that temperature or wind chill at 20 degrees, men are not turned away if they have reached their 45 day limit. 
The women’s drop-in shelter also has a 45 or 60 day limit I believe. I don’t believe this is a lifetime limit. 
 
Sarah, 
Do you have any information at all about those who have reached their time limit and would otherwise be turned away?  
Thanks 
 
Sue 
 

From: Zopelis, Meg  
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 6:31 PM 
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To: Wallinger, Sue 

Cc: 'Dave Porterfield'; 'Porterfield, Dave'; Hank, George 
Subject: 90 day lifetime limit for shelters 
 
Hi Sue, 
 
The Housing Committee requested data on how many people have used up the 90 day lifetime limit for staying in a 
shelter.  Do you have information you can send to me? 
 
Thank you, 

Meg ZopeliMeg ZopeliMeg ZopeliMeg Zopelissss    
Program Assistant III 
City of Madison 
Building Inspection Division 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Room LL100 
Madison, WI 53703 
(608) 266-4555 
(608) 266-6377 (fax) 
mzopelis@cityofmadison.com 

  
 


